
Home learning Challenge! 

 
This week we have been reading the story ‘The Everywhere bear.’ In 
the story the bear goes on an adventure.  

Here is your very own Everywhere Bear and we want you to take 
him on an adventure over the weekend. 

Think about where he has been this week. Where will you take him? 

    
 

Upload photographs onto Tapestry showing the different places you 
have been with the bear. We will be using the photographs to talk 
about where the bear has been and what he has been doing. 

We cannot wait to see what adventures you and the bear get up to! 

Upload your photographs by Monday 20th November. If you don’t have 
Tapestry, email your photos to reception@armleypark.owlcotesmat.org 

 

Thank you and have fun! 
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